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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Ontario 2021/22 Pre-Budget Consultation Process  

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Finance 

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, February 12, 2021 

Summary 

Ontario is seeking public input in advance of the 2021/22 provincial budget 
anticipated in March 2021.  

Proposed Form of Input 

The City will prepare a written submission to the consultation process and 
participate in a virtual consultation session with the Ministry, if possible.  

Rationale 

The pre-budget consultation process enables the City to advocate to the province 

on corporate and community fiscal needs.  

Lead 

Intergovernmental Services  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/2021-budget-consultations 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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